The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, September 4, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 9/7/13.
The Board reviewed and signed a warrant in the amount of $347.12.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed a warrant for Polaris Consultants LLC in the amount of $1,600.00 for FY 2013 mapping updates.

The Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for August 2013.
The Board and Principal Assessor Donahue discussed the upcoming ATB cases.
Principal Assessor Donahue discussed his progress on the FY14 building permits.

The Board of Assessors had a discussion on the response to the third and final request of the Income & Expense forms.  There are approximately 44 owners of properties that still have not complied with the request.  Chairman McCarthy made a motion to accept adopting fines for non- compliance and adding the fine to the Fiscal Year 2014 Tax Bill.  The motion was seconded by Member Smith.  Mr. McCarthy and Ms. Smith were in favor and Mr. Lundin was opposed.
The minutes of 8/21/13 were accepted and filed.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

___________________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

